
 

 
25 February 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Unfortunately, we have had to reschedule the 9s school photos that were due to take 
place on Friday 28 February. This is due to a clash with the rehearsals for our whole 
school musical, Annie. 
 
We have rescheduled the photographs for Friday 27 June. 
 
Best wishes 
The Carrington Team 
 


